
DUN LAOGHAIRE RATHDOWN COUNTY COUNCIL 

Chairpersons report 

Planning and Citizen Engagement Strategic Policy Committee 

held Remotely- Microsoft Teams Meeting 

on Thursday, 3 September 2020 at 5.00 pm 

PRESENT 

Colgan, Anne 
Grainger, Anna 
Halpin, Melisa 
Hanafin, Mary 
Kennedy, John 
Kivlehan Tom 

 

McCarthy, Lettie 
McNamara Frank 
O'Connell, Juliet 
O'Connell, Maeve 
Quinn, Dave 
  

 

Councillor Anne Colgan presided as Chairperson 
 

Councillor Tom Murphy and Councillor Jim O’Leary were absent 
 

SECTORIAL REPRESENTATIVES PRESENT 

 

Dan Mulcahy, Matt Gallagher, Gerard O’Farrell, Micheál Walsh, Geraldine Graydon 
 

OFFICIALS PRESENT 

Mary Henchy, Director of Services, Bernie Gilligan, Senior Executive Officer, Planning 

Department, Conor Peoples, Communications Officer, Corporate Affairs Dept., Paul Faughnan 

Senior Executive Engineer, Planning, Mark Costello, Executive Engineer, Orla Jackson 

Administrative Officer, Planning and Patricia Howe, Staff Officer, Planning Department 

 

Confirmation of Minutes  

It was Proposed by Councillor Lettie McCarthy and Seconded by Councillor Anna Grainger that 

the Minutes of the Planning & Citizen Engagement Strategic Policy Committee Meeting held 

remotely on 4th June 2020 be adopted and approved. 

Matters arising  
No Matters arising 

 

Information submitted by members for written reply  
No business 
 

Business submitted by the Director of Services  



1.  Review of Taking In Charge  

A Presentation on “Review of Taking in Charge” was presented by Mark Costello, Executive 

Engineer, Building Control, Planning Department. 

Following on from questions from the Members, which Paul Faughnan, Senior Executive 

Engineer, Building Control and Mark Costello replied to, the report was Noted. 

2. Discussion - Ideas on Communications Strategy 2021-2025  

Conor Peoples, Communications Officer, Corporate Affairs Department, presented an 

overview of the “Ideas on Communications Strategy 2021-2025”. 

Following a discussion, the Members were invited to give feedback on the presentation, it 
was agreed that this feedback should be sent to Planning Secretariat and all feedback 

received would be forwarded to Conor. 

The report was Noted. 

Business referred from the Council (if any)  

There was no business. 

Business referred from the Corporate Policy Group (if any)  

There was no business. 

Correspondence (if any)  
No business 

 

Future Work Programme  
No business 

 

Current Work Programme  
No business 
 

Items for consideration for Future Work Programme  
No business 
 

Any other Business (if any)  

Public Participation Network  
Simone Sav, Network Manager, from the Public Participation Network presented an overview 

of the workings of the PPN. 

 

The report was Noted.  

 

Meeting Conclusion  
The meeting ended at 18.40 
 


